From: Ben Frost <bfrost@nhhfa.org>

Subject: RE: SB 146 door

Date: April 6, 2016 12:37:30 PM EDT

To: Jack Mettee <jackmetteeaicp@comcast.net>, Jerry Coogan
<gicoogan@gmail.com>

The requirement for an interior door was intentional — it allows for future (re)integration of the ADU,
and the door also helps to distinguish the structure from duplexes.

But what’s a door?

Benjamin D. Frost, Esq., AICP
Director, Legal and Public Affairs

New Hampshire Housing
v. (603) 310-9361 | f. (603) 488-0893

bfrost@nhhfa.org | www.nhhfa.org
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